
 

                                 09.09.2022 
 

 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
RE: Centravis production 
 
 

Our dear clients, partners, and friends, 
 

After almost 200 days of russian invasion, the Ukrainian people continue to heroically 
resist while Ukraine’s military is retaking some towns in Eastern and Southern parts of 
the country.  

 
Centravis production also continues to work. The Hot Shop and the Cold Shop 

continue working in 2 shifts. All key equipment is running. Production is provided with 
billets and all necessary materials. 

 
The company feels a great support of our partners and clients. At the same time our 

Production and Logistic teams do their best to produce and deliver orders as soon as 
possible. 

 
Our Sales offices stay connected with our clients and partners and are always ready 

to respond to your requests. Our R&D department does a great job consulting our clients 
in finding best solutions for non-standard inquiries.    

 
Centravis CEO Yuriy Atanasov and Production Director Andriy Krasjuk stay in Ukraine 

and keep working in Nikopol. 
  
I am at your disposal as well, with all your requests for information or inquiries. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 

mailto:aatanasov@centravis.com

